

September 14, 2022

Mr. Tobin Rockley, President Rockley Family Foundation P.O. Box 260818 Lakewood, CO 80226-0818

Dear Tobin,

I am pleased to acknowledge the Rockley Family Foundation's in-kind donation of pianos for use by the Colorado Children's Chorale valued at \$14,800. The Chorale is most grateful for the use of your pianos for our Vail residency, as well as the Studio piano in our office. Thank you for all you continue to do for the Chorale and the community.

Sincerely,

Meg J. Steitz

**Executive Director**